
LADIES NOTICES WEDNESDAY 3RD NOVEMBER 
 

 
 
Results of the Neech Trophy 
 
1st Diane Shepherd & Ann Capener   70.0  £8 
2nd Carolyn Richmond & Carolyn Butterworth  70.4  £7 
3rd Annette Quinlan & Helen Hartley   73.4  £6 
 
9 hole winner  Joan Kemble    13 pts  £4 
 
So the winners of the Neech Trophy are Di Shepherd and Ann Capener, well done to them 
and a lovely day weather wise. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
If you think you might be able to play in the Halsey Trophy please can you contact Brian 
MacDonald. 
 
Annette has put the sign up on the notice board for the Texas Scramble on 23rd November.  
Please sign up and we will do a draw on 16th November.  Ladies will be in mixed low, 
medium and high handicaps. 
 
Tickets for the Quiz Night are available from the bar. 
 
My lovely Vice Captain, Carol Campbell will be acting Captain next week as I head off to 
Cyprus for 9 days.  It is a qualifying Stableford draw for the Victory Cup on 6th and 9th 
November.  It is also the last qualifier of the year, but don’t forget you can still put in casual 
rounds.  Just pre-register on the PSI before you go out.  The winter Eclectic is up and running 
too if you want to challenge yourself. 


